
 
LEMON LAW ARBITRATORS SOUGHT 

 
The Office of Attorney General James Uthmeier is seeking civic-minded 
individuals for appointment to the Florida New Motor Vehicle Arbitration Board. 
The Board is responsible for resolving disputes between consumers and 
manufacturers under the Lemon Law.  Arbitration hearings are held online before 
three member panels consisting of a chairperson, a generalist, and a “technical” 
member with expertise in motor vehicle mechanics.  While there is currently a 
need for technical members on the Board, applications from individuals of all 
backgrounds are sought.  Hearings compensation is provided for each case heard 
and decided. Knowledge, experience or training in automobile technology, 
engineering, or the review and analysis of technical information are useful; a 
penchant for public service is required.  The Office of the Attorney General is an 
equal opportunity employer.  
 
Applications for the term commencing July 1, 2025, must be received by 
April 18, 2025. The application form and more information about the Lemon Law 
Arbitration Program are available on the Attorney General’s website at 
http://myfloridalegal.com.  You may also contact Karla Robinson at 
karla.robinson@myfloridalegal.com to obtain the application form. 


